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05/06/2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Nursery and Reception Trip to Smithills Open Farm: 16th July 2024  

 

Assalamu alaikom 

 

We hope this letter reaches you in the best of health and Imaan.   

 

For our end of year trip, we have arranged a visit to Smithills Open Farm for the Nursery and 

Reception children.  The trip will take place Tuesday 16
th

 July 2024.   

 

The pupils will take part in activities, such as;  

 

 Tractor ride 

 Pets corner, where they will get to handle small animals  

 Feeding baby lambs and/or goats  

 Donkey rides  

 Watch cows being milked  

 

The coach will leave promptly at 09.00 am, so please ensure that you child arrives punctually so we 

can toilet and brief the children in time.  We aim to leave the venue at around 2.00pm and expect to be 

back in school at 3.00pm, insha’Allah.  

Children will need to wear suitable clothing for this trip.  

Full length trousers/tracksuit bottoms and long sleeved tops  

Layered tops (e.g. T-shirt with long sleeved top over it)  

Rain jacket (weather permitting as all activities are outdoors)  

Trainers or sturdy shoes (no wellies please)   

Sun hat, sun lotion (dependent on weather)  

No jewellery or watches  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable carrier bag, even if they normally have 

a school dinner and must bring a bottle of water.  Please do not send anything that needs to be eaten 

with a spoon (e.g. yoghurt).  Also, note that any leftover food will be disposed of.   

Please remember, we are a nut free school. 

 
 

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori 
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The cost of the trip is £28.00 per child which includes for example the cost of the donkey ride. We 

realise that the trip is quite pricey, but this farm truly does offer a wonderful educational experience 

which pupils remember for many years to come. Please note that this price is dependent on all 

children attending in order to spread the cost of the coach.   

 
Please return the reply slip to the class teacher and make a payment of £28.00 by card or bank transfer 

by Tuesday 11
th

 June 2024.  

 

Jazak'Allah khair  

Wasalaam  

 

Mrs Osman      Miss Grant  

Nursery Class Teacher    Reception Class Teacher  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@mmps.miet.uk


 

 

141 Barlow Moor Road 

Manchester 

M20 2PQ 

T: 0161 445 5452 

E: admin@mmps.miet.uk 
W: www.mmps.miet.uk 

A school of 

You can support us by making Zakat, Sadaqah  

and other donations 

on the Manchester Muslim Preparatory School Website 

 

Reply Slip: Please return to the class teacher by Tuesday 11
th

 June  2024 

 

 

Name of child: 

 

 

………………………............................................…………………………………………………… 

 

 

Class:  

 

………………………………………………………………………………............................................ 
I give permission for my child/ren to attend the Nursery and Reception Trip to Smithills Open Farm 

on 16
th
 July 2024. 

 

 

Card ❒ Bank transfer ❒  (Please tick one) 

Bank Name: Royal Bank of Scotland 

Account name: Manchester Islamic Educational 

Trust LTD 

Account number: 10094347 

Sort code: 16-34-27 

 

 

Please make payment reference: Child's Name & Year Group 

 

Parent/Carer’s full name 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 

 

Signature 

 

 

…………………….……………………………………………………………………………… 
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